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Good day! 

I am writing to file a complaint on what I saw in instagram and as a concerned citizen of my country, the Philippines. 

Tourism plays a vital role in the economy but I strongly believe that tourists, local or international should abide by the local
government's mandate in protecting people and the natural resources. Today, I saw the below instagram story of a cliff, I
believed  in Palawan to which these group of young , adventurous and so-called influencers hiked and climbed. They
already knew it's banned and illegal but they still did. As seen on the clip, it was posted by a person named Jaden
Versluis, a foreign national and who's currently in the country based on his instagram page. 

I did my due diligence and there was a memorandum back in 2019 signed by a local
official that it is prohibited to climbed the said cliff. I am not certain on how these individuals were able to manage to do
the hike and I hope this concern gets to your office and do further investigations. 

I am afraid that this irresponsible action may be viewed as accepted by those who are in and are planning to visit the
Philippines. It's more fun if people love and respect the Philippines. 

Thank you. 

Best, 

Ben Peralta






















